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ARLINGTON, Va., September 8, 2022 — Boeing President and CEO David Calhoun and Boeing International
President Sir Michael Arthur shared the following message with employees today: 

Team,
 
We send our deepest condolences to The King and The Queen Consort and the Royal Family on the passing of
Her Majesty Queen Elizabeth II. 
 
Her Majesty will be remembered for a life of unprecedented service and devotion to duty. There will be time for
commemoration and the sharing of memories in the days ahead. Right now, our thoughts are with the Royal
Family, and the people of the United Kingdom and the Commonwealth as we mourn the loss of an extraordinary
monarch and revered head of state.
 
On behalf of all at The Boeing Company,

Dave Calhoun
President and CEO

Sir Michael Arthur
President, Boeing International


